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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 3:28 PM
To: 'Ken Countess'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200139-WS

Good Afternoon, Ken Countess 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Ken Countess <kencountess@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 2:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: re: Docket No. 20200139‐WS 

 
I recently learned of a rate increase request by Utilities, Inc. of Florida (UI). 
 
I find it unconscionable that UI is requesting yet another increase after nearly tripling 
rates in our area over the last few years and am strongly opposed to this request. 
 
There is no rational reason for such an increase. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ken Countess 
2209 Springs Landing Blvd 
Longwood, FL 32779 
407-242-4200 




